Notice to Members of a Guild strike to commence at Algoma
Sept 2023

This notice is to inform all Members in both Guild Branches that our contract
negotiations at Algoma have reached an impasse and we will be commencing a legal
strike at 10 AM Eastern Time on September 6%, 2023 on 19 of Algoma’s largest
vessels (or as soon thereafter that each affected vessel is safely secured in a port).

Guild Members are reminded that in the event that an opportunity for employment
were to arise in a Guild position affected by this strike, then these opportunities must
be immediately declined. In the event that the strike notice is adjusted, or when
the strike has eventually terminated, this notice will be removed from the Guild
website. The following vessels and Guild positions are affected by this strike:

This Strike Notice applies to the following vessels:

- Algoma Buffalo - Engineers & Deck Officers
- Algoma Sault - Engineers & Deck Officers
- Algoma Compass - Engineers & Deck Officers
- Algoma Innovator - Engineers & Deck Officers
- Algoma Niagara - Engineers & Deck Officers
- Algoma Equinox - Engineers & Deck Officers
- Algoma Guardian - Engineers & Deck Officers
- Algoma Discovery - Engineers & Deck Officers
- Algoma Strongfield - Engineers & Deck Officers
- Captain Henry Jackman - Engineers & Deck Officers
- Tim S. Dool - Engineers & Deck Officers
- G3 Marquis - Engineers & Deck Officers
- Radcliffe F. Latimer - Engineers & Deck Officers
- John D. Leitch - Deck Officers

- Algoma Mariner - Deck Officers

- Algoma Conveyor - Deck Officers

- Algoma Transport - Deck Officers

- Algoma Harvester - Deck Officers

- Algoma Intrepid - Deck Officers



